

MEMORANDUM

TO: TPB Technical Committee

FROM: Andrew J. Meese, TPB Systems Performance Planning Director

SUBJECT: 2018 CMP Technical Report

DATE: August 31, 2018

The 2018 Congestion Management Process (CMP) Technical Report was presented at the July 7, 2018 TPB Technical Committee and comments were solicited from members. In addition, the report was presented to the Systems Performance, Operations, and Technology Subcommittee (SPOTS), the Commuter Connections Subcommittee and the Travel Forecasting Subcommittee. No comments were received on the draft report during the comment period.

Staff has finalized the report by combining the individual pieces into a single document. The final report is available electronically online at the following URL: 2018 CMP Technical Report (will be available after Tuesday September 4, 2018)

If anyone needs a printed copy of the full report (approximately 300 pages), please contact Daivamani Sivasailam (<u>siva@mwcog.org</u>) and a copy will be provided at the September 7, 2018 Technical Committee meeting.